
1

Nareka Jacques

From: Barb Allen 
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 3:20 PM
To: Municipal Hall
Subject: Support for 4 dedicated Pickleball courts at the current court #1 at Centennial tennis 

courts 

Categories: Pickleball

To Mayor and council, 
 
Please add my voice as support for dedicated Pickleball courts at the Centennial Tennis Courts. 
 
Currently there are zero dedicated Pickleball courts available and the conƟnued growth of the sport shows no signs of 
abaƟng…. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Barb Allen 
Brentwood Bay 
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Central Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. DisseminaƟon, distribuƟon or duplicaƟon 
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